Docket Yo. 50-263

Dr, Stephen H., Hanauer
Chairman, Advisory Committee
on Reactor Safeguards
U, 8. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D,

Dear Dr, Hanauer:
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es of the following are transmitted
of the Committee:

NORTIERN STATES POWER COMPANY

iucluar donorntinu Flant Unit 1)

Letter to applicant, dated February 28, 1969, requesting
additional information needed to complete our review of
the applicant's application for a provisional license
to onerate tha Jonticelle Nuclear Generating Station.
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Enclosure
As stated.6 "

Sincerely,

(2% £ Ied

Peter A, Morris, Director
Division of Reactor Licensing
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